
 
 

Welcome to our 21st Annual Conference!  

  

We are thrilled to welcome so many of our members and colleagues in the 

hematology/oncology pharmacy community to this year’s conference. It’s an exciting 

opportunity to learn, connect and celebrate together!  

 

This year’s theme, “Together We Can Reach New Heights,” truly captures the essence 

of what this event is all about. One of the main reasons we gather is to share ideas and 

engage with friends and colleagues, but we also come for the exceptional continuing education and amazing 

science presented by our speakers. With 41 Continuing Education (CE) Credits available to choose from, 

including 8 BCOP CEs, there’s so much to gain. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at our networking events and meetings, where we’ll update you on everything 

happening at HOPA. A few key events include: 

  

• Wednesday: President’s Welcome Address and 2025 Fellows of HOPA (FHOPA) award presentation.  

• Thursday: Annual Business Meeting and 2025 HOPA Member Award Winners presentation. 

• Friday: Incoming President's Address & Board Awards presentation. Another highlight is The Big Idea 

Pitch - Be sure to come and cheer on fellow members as they present their potentially winning ideas 

for the future of cancer care.  

 

We’re also thrilled to have Carolyn Taylor deliver this year’s John G. Kuhn Keynote Address. Carolyn, a cancer 

survivor and advocate, will share her powerful insights into the challenges faced by cancer patients and 

professionals worldwide. Her keynote will remind us that our fight against cancer transcends borders and that in 

today’s globalized world, collaboration is essential to overcoming these challenges. As our members continue to 

play a vital role in advancing cancer care, Carolyn’s message will inspire us to unite across boundaries and drive 

meaningful change in the fight against cancer.   

 

On behalf of the Annual Conference 2025 Committee, thank you for being here with us. This year, as we gather in 

Portland, we are reminded of how the city’s beauty and natural surroundings perfectly embody our theme, 

“Together We Can Reach New Heights.” Portland represents a place where we can continue to elevate our 

collective efforts to ensure the best care for all those undergoing cancer treatment. It is the ideal setting to reflect 

on our shared vision and drive forward the progress we’re making in cancer care.  

 

Please join me in extending a heartfelt thank you to the AC Committee and all the HOPA volunteers who have 

contributed their time and expertise to make this event a success. A special note of appreciation also goes to our 

esteemed speakers and research presenters who are providing the exceptional science that HOPA is known for.  

 

Let’s reach new heights together,  

 
Katie P. Morgan, PharmD, BCOP, CPP 
 

Chair, Annual Conference Committee, 2024-2025 


